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Hi Kevin, 

Thank you for the heads up.  I think that this is fine.  We can work with 30 minutes and at
least introduce the ideas to the parties involved.

And I agree with both suggestions in 1 and 2.    From our side, Russ and Andrew would be the
best people for the interconnection discussion.  The DISC discussion should include the
regular team and we will likely want to add some folks from the entitlements
team from
Google.

Regards,
Cindy

On Wed, Mar 11, 2020 at 5:33 PM O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov> wrote:
Hi Cindy,
 
Regarding my comments to you at the end of our meeting about connecting in the next day or two
on meeting schedules, I mainly wanted you to know that our DA discussion on March 18 will need
to be limited to 30 minutes since the key City
players are only available from 3:00-3:30 pm on that
afternoon.  I didn’t’ want to wait until Monday to let you know that since you’re coordinating with
your legal team.  We can still cover the topic; we’ll just need to be pretty succinct.  If each of us
can
come prepared with what we see as important items to be included in the DA, I think we’ll be
fine.  Let me know your thoughts and if we need to discuss before Monday or plan to reschedule.
 
Let’s also discuss on Monday, or before if you think it’s necessary, the additional meetings and
topics we discussed today.  I flagged two of them:

1. Technical staff review of Google’s Interconnection Application and other information
– no date discussed, but sooner the better.  Maybe for 30-60 minutes after the DA
conversation on 3/18.

2. DISC and Google project coordination – tentative on 3/25, 60 minutes before or after
Energy Working Group Meeting?  Given importance of working out the details of
CSJ’s Interconnection Application and the time sensitivity in getting it submitted, I
suggest
we keep our regular hour open for that topic.

 
Text or call me on my cell phone if you want to discuss before Monday
(408) 460-8016.  Otherwise
I’ll plan to talk to you on Monday at 1:30 pm.
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Take Care!
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
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